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NOTICE RESCHEDULING WORKSHOP 

(Now set for October 8, 2019) 

 

Re: Inquiry into methods for setting rates for solid waste collection companies. 

Docket TG-131255. 

 

TO ALL INTERESTED PERSONS: 
 

On August 15, 2019, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (Commission) 

issued a notice in this docket informing interested persons of a workshop being help on October 

2, 2019. The date of the workshop has been changed to October 8, 2019, beginning at 9:30 

a.m., in Room 115, at 621 Woodland Square Loop S.E., Lacey, Washington. 

 

If you have any questions regarding this rulemaking, you may email staff lead Danny Kermode 

at danny.kermode@utc.wa.gov or contact by phone at (360) 664-1253. 

 

 

 

MARK L. JOHNSON 

Executive Director and Secretary 
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